
 

Memorandum 
 

Memorandum No:  24-054 
 
Date: April 12, 2024 
 
To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners  
 
From: Greg Chavarria, City Manager 
 
Re: Intersection Improvement Project – SE 3 Avenue and SE 1 Street 
 

 
The intent of this memorandum is to inform you of the upcoming intersection improvement 
project at SE 3 Avenue and SE 1 Street, anticipated to commence on April 16, 2024.  
 
The project is managed by Broward County and includes: 
 

1. Installation of new mast arm High-Intensity Activated Crosswalk Signal System  
2. Upgrades of the existing pedestrian curb ramps 
3. Milling and resurfacing 
4. Signage and pavement markings 

 
Work is planned to take place during daytime hours between 9am and 4pm. During the 
installation of the mast arm footings, a portion of SE 1 Street will be closed with a detour 
via SE 2 Street. County and City staff will coordinate closely and suspend work activities 
during any special events that may adversely affect mobility in this area.  
 
Broward County’s Office of Public Communications is performing public outreach, and 

the City’s Strategic Communications team will supplement the outreach efforts.  

The project is expected to be completed in July 2024.  

For any questions, please reach out to Ben Rogers, Director of Transportation and 

Mobility at 954-828-3781 or brogers@fortlauderdale.gov  

Attachment: Project Information Flyer  

c:       Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
          Susan Grant, Assistant City Manager 
          Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney  
 David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
 Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
 Department Directors 
 CMO Managers 

Greg Chavarria (Apr 15, 2024 10:23 EDT)

mailto:brogers@fortlauderdale.gov


Commission Memo 24-054 
Page 1 of 1


	Commission Memo 24-054 Intersection Improvement Project  SE 3 Avenue and SE 1 Street
	Commission Memo 24-054 Attachment

		2024-04-15T08:07:33-0700
	Agreement certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




